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The new buildings



Despite the rain, many people came to the opening ceremony. 
The students welcomed us with a dance.

      



Then festive speeches were held

First by the student representative

     

              then by the principal                  and     the Director of the School Inspectorate

 
       
       

   

           by the chairman of our NPO           and        the representative of the mayor



The keys were then handed over to the new owners.



The ribbon cutting opened the doors of the buildings and all visitors were given access 
to the new classrooms.



The director of the school inspectorate promises the secondary school the permission to
open the senior school level.



The toilets were also inspected.



At the end, the director and the teaching staff invited us to a meal in the spirit of our 
awareness campaign “Let’s buy local”.

We would like to thank the students of the Adjagbo Secondary School for their smiles, 
their conversations and the friendly atmosphere. We also thank the principal and the 



teaching staff for their support during the construction work. And I want to express my 
sincere thanks to our two construction teams. Without their commitment, our projects 
would not be possible.

I send a huge THANK YOU to our supporters in Germany and to the employees of the 
BMZ.

We all wish the students of this secondary school much success and are happy that they 
can now stay at this school until they graduate.
From my heart
Astrid Toda


